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SUBJECT: STUDENT DEMONSTRATIONS AT MULTIMEDIA UNIVERSITY OF KENYA
DUE TO WATER SUPPLY DISRUPTION

The Multimedia University of Kenya (MMU) would like to address the ongoing student
demonstrations at the university, which have been sparked by a temporary disruption in
water supply. The issue arose from a damaged water main pipe that affected the regular
flow of water to the university.

On learning of the situation, the University Management took immediate action and has
worked tirelessly to resolve the problem. We are pleased to inform students and all
stakeholders that the water supply was restored last night, and normal flow is now
continuing across the university.

We acknowledge that despite the restoration, some students are still expressing concerns
through demonstrations, which are currently confined to the university premises. The MMU
senior Management team comprising of DVC-Academic Affairs,Research & Innovation,
DVC- Administration, Finance & Planning and the Registrar Academic Affairs are on
campus managing the situation and are actively engaging the student leadership to
address their concerns and ensure a swift return to normalcy. The police are also on
ground to ensure security.

MMU remains committed to ensuring that all students have access to the basic
necessities they require for their studies and comfortable stay on campus. We are
continually working to enhance the well-being of our students and to avoid any future
disruptions.

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused by this situation to all stakeholders,
including our students, staff, parents, guardians partners and the general public. We
appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we work towards providing a
conducive learning and working environment for all students and MMU staff.
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